
 

PROFESSIONAL ATTORNEY SERVICES REQUIRED 
 

 

 

The St. Augustine - St. Johns County Airport Authority intends to retain 

Professional Attorney Services as a General Legal Consultant serving the 

Airport Authority on routine and special legal matters.  Qualified firms desiring 

consideration should submit a total of ten (10) copies of a written letter of 

interest and a statement of qualifications and experience not later than 

noon, April 28, 2025.  A “Proposal Information Guide” may be obtained by 

contacting the Authority at (904) 209-0090 or visiting our website at 

www.flynf.com, by E-mail: “lms@staugustineairport.com” or by mail c/o 

Interim Executive Director, St. Augustine – St. Johns County Airport 

Authority, 4796 US Highway 1 North, St. Augustine, FL 32095.  Notice is given 

that specific compliance requirements are noted in the Information 

Guide. Notice is also given that an interview may be required on Monday, 

May 12, 2025, in the Meeting Room of the Authority. 
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